
Clifford D. Tatum, Executive Director 
District of Columbia Board of Elections & Ethics 

Tatum was appointed the Board’s Executive Director in October 2011, after having served in private law 

practice and as a consultant to the Board since 2008 in meeting the mandates of the Help America Vote 

Act, the National Voter Registration Act, the Uniform Overseas Citizens Absentee Voting Act, and the 

1965 Voting Rights Act. Tatum previously served as the Interim Director of the Georgia State Elections 

Division and as an Assistant Director of Legal Affairs for the Georgia Secretary of State. Previously, 

Tatum was an active trial attorney practicing commercial and general litigation in Atlanta Georgia. He 

also served as Deputy Solicitor General for the City of East Point in the State of Georgia. Tatum is an 

alumnus of Thomas M. Cooley Law School and has a degree in Administration of Justice from Guilford 

College in Greensboro, North Carolina. 

 


